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Hi Laurie -1 was out on Friday and Monday so I'm just getting caught up. I saw the fax but haven't read it 
yet. I will call you later today to discuss it. I should be able to make changes to the permit (if that's what is 
decided) before it is public noticed. We are waiting on the Post to tell us what day the notice will be 
published. Thanks. 

Amy Clark 
EPA Region 8 
Stormwater Coordinator 
1595 Wynkoop St. 
Mail Code: 8P-W-WW 
Denver CO, 80202 
303.312.7014 (office) 
303.312.6116 (fax) 

http://www.epa.gov/region8/water/stormwater 

Send me an e-mail if you would like to receive updates related to stormwater permits, BMPs, and NPDES 
regulations. 

"Fisher, Laurie Ms Civ USAF AFSPC 460 CES [Good morning, Amy,... 09/24/2010 07:13:45ftM 

From: "Fisher, Laurie Ms Civ USAF AFSPC 460 CES/CEV" <Laurie.Fisher@Buckley.af.mil> 
To: Amy Clark/R8/USEPA/US@EPA 
Date: 09/24/2010 07:13 AM 
Subject: MS4 permit public notice -

Good morning, Amy, 

Could you call me at your earliest, please? Have a couple questions on the public notice draft of the 

460 h Space Wing MS4 permit. Also, when it the last you could accept comments from us and still 
th 

incorporate for publication by the 30 ? 

Thanks, 
Laurie 

//signed// 
Laurie Fisher, DAFC 
Chief, Environmental Quality 

Environmental Flight 
DSN 847-9218 Comm (720)847-9218 
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